
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

PUBLIC INQUIRY PAPER ON  
REVIEW OF MANDATORY STANDARD ON ACCESS PRICING                                                                         

 

CYBERJAYA, 5 October 2022 --- The Malaysian Communications and 
Multimedia Commission (MCMC) is holding a Public Inquiry from                                    
5 October 2022 to 21 November 2022. This Public Inquiry on the review of 
Mandatory Standard on Access Pricing is carried out pursuant to sections 
55(2), 55(4), 58 and 61 of the Communications and Multimedia Act (CMA) 
1998.  
 

The Public Inquiry Paper sets out MCMC’s preliminary views on the pricing for 
the facilities and services in the Commission Determination on Access List, 
Determination No. 6 of 2021.   
 

The MCMC invites members of the public to participate in this Public Inquiry 
by sending written submissions on the specific questions, preliminary views 
and the rationale and analysis in the Public Inquiry Paper. Participants are 
encouraged to support their submissions with justifications and where 
appropriate, provide or refer to evidence or other relevant information. 
 

Written submissions should be provided to the MCMC, both in hard copy and 
electronic form, by 12:00 noon on 21 November 2022 (Monday).  
 

The Public Inquiry Paper is available on MCMC’s website: 
https://www.mcmc.gov.my/en/resources/reports/information-paper.  
 

               For more information, please contact: 
Suruhanjaya Komunikasi dan Multimedia Malaysia 

MCMC HQ Tower 1, Jalan IMPACT, Cyber 6, 63000 Cyberjaya, Selangor 
(Attention: Access Department, Market Regulation Division) 

 
Tel.: +603 8688 8000 
Fax: +603 8688 1000 

Email: access@mcmc.gov.my 

                        www.mcmc.gov.my  
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